
Nursery Peek at the Week  
23rd  February 2024 

Our Learning 
Personal, Social & Emotional Development  

This week we have been reminding our children 
to keep each other safe in class by                      
remembering to walk inside and not to run. 

Communication & Language Development 

We have been enjoying the sto-
ry of the Naugh-
ty Bus and retell-
ing it ourselves. 
We made a road 
for our bus and 

talked about all the places it 
had been. 

Physical Development 

We have been strengthening 
our large and small muscles in 
the garden. Some of us have  
become very daring in our play! 

We have been    
fascinated by the 

amount of rain this week. We 
have needed strong finger mus-
cles to use syringes to soak up the 
water and squirt it out again. 

Thank you to all parents 
who have signed up for a Parents’ Evening 
session on either Tuesday 5th or Wednesday 
6th March. Reminders will be sent at the 
end of next week. 

Friday 8th March  
World Book Day 

Our chosen book in Nurse-
ry is ‘We’re going on a Bear 
Hunt’. You may like to 
choose this as a costume theme, or another book 
character, or the very comfy option of some cosy 
pyjamas. Please can we request no one-sies for 
nursery children due to the difficulty of going to 
the toilet in these. 

We have been fascinated watching the        
injured magpie in the school courtyard. Mr 
Darren has 
been feeding 
it while its 
wing is   
healing. The 
magpie 
seems to be 
enjoying his 
time at Priory! 

Child of the week:    Romaysa for being more confident with her talking to teachers 
and her friends in class. 

Nursery rhyme of the week:  1,2,3,4,5, Once I caught a fish alive 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9ir_l7qTiZ4  please encourage your child to watch the video and 
to sing along. 

Contact us: nursery@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9ir_l7qTiZ4

